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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates its call at its twenty-first session for a
clear distinction between Indigenous Peoples and local communities. All United
Nations entities and States parties to treaties concerning the environment,
biodiversity and climate are encouraged to eliminate the use of the term “local
communities” in 
connection with Indigenous Peoples, so that the term “Indigenous Peoples and
localcommunities” would be abolished.
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